
Wednesday 6

th

and Thursday 7

th

December

are our Christmas Jumper Days!

This year we are supporting SouthWest Herts Partnership,

Family Support Service who are donating gifts for children &

families that may be struggling due to the rising cost of living.

Please send your child to Nursery/Pre-School wearing a festive

jumper or top and in exchange we kindly ask for a donation

from the below:

Yes please! No thank you!

● Toys

● Games

● Books

(all for a variety of ages)

● Toiletry sets - suitable for

adults

● Any food items

● Alcohol

● Nothing wrapped please!

● Nothing already used

Christmas can be an especially difficult time for some families, which is why it's so important

that each and every child and young person is able to receive a gift, so thank you for supporting

those living in challenging circumstances to enjoy the holiday.


